
Cloverdale Traditional School 
Weekly News 

 

 

 

 

1 WEEK LOOK AHEAD: 

 

January 28 - Spellathon Money Due 

 

For a further look ahead, please browse the calendar section of our website here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/calendar/  

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL UPDATES: 

 

Principal’s Blog 

We continue to have a very busy, active school.  Bulletin boards in the school are full of Maud 

Lewis style art.  Students have worked very hard to learn their Spellathon words.  Please 

remember to send in your pledge form with the money.  Teachers are very appreciative of your 

support so that they can provide a diverse education for their students.  The Red Cedar Club is 

enjoying reading the new books.  They will be voting on their favourites later on this 

Spring.  Mrs.  Gleeson has started a Rubik’s Cube Club.  Grade 3, 4, 5 students are learning how 

to solve this very challenging puzzle.    

Today in our assembly we celebrated December and January birthday and watched the video of 

the students singing the Welcome Song  that was sung for Superintendent Green. 

To stay up-to-date on messages from Mrs. Jost, follow her blog here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/principal-blog/  

 

Student Led Conferences 

Online booking for Student Led Conferences is now live!  See all the info and the link here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/school-spotlight/5178/  

 

Russell Books Fair - Call for Volunteers 

Our annual Russell Books Fair is fast approaching (Feb 4-7). This popular event is made possible 

by the fabulous volunteers (both staff and parents/guardians) who sign up each year to help set 

up, take down and supervise. To volunteer for this year’s fair please visit this link: 

https://goo.gl/UFpznw or contact Teacher Librarian Nicole  Aerts at naerts@sd61.bc.ca. 

 

Times Colonist Raise a Reader Grant: 

Huge thanks to the Times Colonist for giving our school $2200 through their “Raise a Reader” 

program. We will be using this funding to add terrific new books to our school library and to 

provide author visits for our students. 

 

 

 

 

DISTRICT AND COMMUNITY UPDATES & INFORMATION: 

 

For information on upcoming community events, news from the school district, weekend and 

after school activities, and pro-d day camps, see our website here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/district-and-community-updates-information/  
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